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About Test Valley Crematorium 

A new crematorium serving the Borough of Romsey, Southampton, New Forest and 
surrounding areas has opened in Romsey. The Test Valley Crematorium is located 
just off Ridge Lane. It is set in a natural landscape surrounded by woodland and its 
opening meets the need for a new crematorium to serve the area and relieve 
pressure on neighbouring crematoria. 
 
Westerleigh Group, the leading developer and operator of crematoria in the UK, was 
selected by the Council to build and operate a crematorium. Upon completion of the 
building, the firm was granted a long-term lease for the site. Finished in natural red 
brick, the facility provides a tranquil and convenient place for local families to hold a 
funeral. Test Valley promises to offer something personal and all facilities have been 
built to a very high standard. 

The 98-seat chapel can cater for all religions and beliefs and has been fitted with 
large bay windows overlooking a water garden and the surrounding woodland 
beyond. A state of the art digital music system has been fitted alongside a traditional 
organ to cater for all requirements. 

Thank you 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for the continued support and 
business. We truly appreciate the confidence you place in us and we look forward to 
working with you and providing you with the best possible service in the future 

Since opening we continue to be overwhelmed with the level of gratitude we have 
received from the families we have been privileged to serve. It is our intention to 
continue to provide a level of service befitting the families of Romsey and further 
afield. With your continued help, advice and professionalism we are proud to say that 
we have already gone from strength to strength. Thank you. 

 

As always, if you have any comments or suggestions on the service you receive, we 
always welcome feedback. We want to anticipate people’s needs and be open 

minded about what services we should provide. Peoples expectations are always 
changing and we must strive to keep up with, if not as ahead of their demands. 

 

Kindest regards 
Robert Metcalf (Site Manager) & Colin Bennett (Crematorium Officer) 

 


